STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT QF ECOLOGY

PO Box 47775 o Olympia, Washington Q850477275 © (3601 1076500

March 14, 2014

Mr. Steven King, Secretary

Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504

RE: Preliminary Draft Plan Review, Wahkiakum County Comprehensive Solid Waste Management
Plan, 2014

Dear Mr. King:

Wahkiakum County has submitted a Comprehensive Solid Waste Management Plan for review under
Chapter 70.95 RCW to both the Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) and the
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission. Ecology received this plan March 11,
2014. Because Wahkiakum County submitted this plan and supporting documents directly to your
agency and we have confirmed your receipt, please accept this letter as a request for review.

Please forward any comments to me once you have completed your 45 day review period. Ecology’s
120 day draft review period expires on July 8, 2014. Thank you for your continued cooperation and

assistance in the review of solid waste management plans.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 360-407-6471 or Julic.Robertson@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

hk. e

ilie Robertson
Environmental Planner & Facilities Technical Specialist
Waste 2 Resources

cc: Pete Ringen, Wahkiakum County Public Works Department
Penny Ingram, Regulatory Analyst, WUTC



